Town of Greenville

GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124 812-923-9821

H. L. Spears
Town Board President

Elaine N. Miller Clerk-Treasurer Jack Sprigler
Town Board Member

Ronald Lamb
Town Board Member

June 12, 1984 Town Hall

The regular monthly meeting of the Greenville Town Board, held this date, was called to order by acting President, Jack Sprigler. Those present were Board member Ron Lamb, B. Isgrigg, M. Mason, J. Gibson, G. Getrost, T. Richardson, Nettie Voll, Bonnie Voll, Renate Burrell, Bud Ollis, and V. J. Miller.

The minutes were read and approved. Financial Reports were presented to the Board.

Bud Ollis asked the Board why his property was stricken from the tax rolls. Before he obtained the property it was condemned. The Board told him to contact the County Assessor. Mr. Ollis also wants V. J., Hilda, and Bernie to clean up their property.

Bonnie Voll requested a street light behind her property. The Board informed her it is a County road, and instructed Talbotte Richardson to check the location of street lights in that area.

Jack Sprigler presented an ordinance to regulate the use of the Greenville Water Utility lake and facility. Ron Lamb moved to adopt the ordinance and wave the reading. Jack Sprigler seconded. Motion carried.

Janice Gibson requested a review of the sick leave policy. The Board decided to table a discussion of sick leave until all Board members are present.

Ron Lamb moved to adjourn the meeting. Jack Sprigler seconded.

Respectfully Submitted,

laine V. Miller

Elaine N. Miller Clerk-Treasurer

H. L. Spears

President